
Attn:
Rep. Todd Porter
Rep. Dick Anderson
Rep. Glenn Bosch
Rep. Jason Dockter
Rep. Jared Hagert
Rep. Pat Heinert
Rep. Jim Kasper
Rep. Andrew Marshall
Rep. Anna S. Novak
Rep. Jeremy Olson
Rep. Shannon Roers Jones
Rep.Matthew Ruby
Rep. Liz Conmy
Rep. Zachary Ista

Re; HB 1151

Dear Energy and Natural Resources Committee,

This letter is to express my support of the above referenced Bill.

Hi, my name is, Wyatt Rollman, and I’m an avid hunter with Muscular Dystrophy. Muscular

Dystrophy impairs individuals in many different ways. I am wheelchair-bound with a loss of

muscle strength in all extremities.  Since joining Prairie Grit Adaptive Sports, I have been given

a whole new opportunity to do things I love. Hunting especially is a passion of mine that would

not be possible without the efforts of everyone involved.

Baiting creates an opportunity to attract wildlife to particular areas in order to meet the

needs of individual hunting. It is extremely difficult to maneuver a wheelchair in the rugged

outdoors, let alone do it myself. Baiting has been an ongoing battle for years, without baiting in

regard to the special needs group of individuals, the possibility of having a successful hunt would

be more difficult.  The efforts that the Prairie Grit Hunting Experts put forth in regard to baiting

and education have made me become a more knowledgeable and successful hunter with great

respect for the outdoors.



Sincerely,

Wyatt Rollman

1/15/2023

Granville, North Dakota


